
 

 

 

 

 
 

CHEDOKE NEWS 

December 2020 

 

On behalf of the Chedoke Team, we wish you the very best 
of the holiday season.  This year the holidays will look 

different, but there are always ways to connect with loved 
ones to let them know you are thinking of them.   

 
It is the time of year when we give ourselves permission to 
pause, rest, relax and catch up on needed rest.  However, 
you choose to spend the next two weeks, ensure that you 

make time for yourself and create memories that last a 
lifetime.  

 
Happy Holidays 

 
            

        

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DECEMBER 18TH  
Last day of School  

 
DECEMBER 21TH—JANAURY 3RD  

NO SCHOOL  -  WINTER BREAK 

 

JANUARY 4TH  
First Day Back to School  

 
  

 

Mrs. Milinovich 

Vice-Principal 
Mr.  Degner 
Principal                

  

 



 

 

 

Working Together to Keep  
Our School Safe 

 
At Chedoke, we take our responsibility for stopping the transmission of Covid-19 very 
seriously. As Ontario is now in the Red Zone, we ask support from families to continue to: 
 

1. Limit your social gatherings at home and outside according to the guidelines 
established by the government: 
https://www.ontario.ca/page/covid-19-response-framework-keeping-ontario-safe-
and-open#red 
 

2. Significantly limit visits to the school. Only come to the school when absolutely 
necessary. 
 

3. Send your child to school with a mask, labelled water bottle and a small container 
or bag to take garbage home. 

 
4. Do not send your child to school with balls or playground equipment. Students may 

have access to our own equipment during Daily Physical Activity or during Physical 
Education classes, under the direct supervision of a teacher, providing physical 
distancing is maintained.   

 
5. Encourage your child to follow all Public Health protocols at school, including 

always staying 2 meters from others while outside. 
 

6. Promptly pick up your sick child when asked by school to do so. 
 
 

 
Thank-you. 

Happy holidays to everyone!  
We look forward to  

seeing you All in 2021 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ontario.ca%2Fpage%2Fcovid-19-response-framework-keeping-ontario-safe-and-open%23red&data=04%7C01%7Cjpagliar%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C130b069f873e4b731b8708d8952234bd%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637423321435346904%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=g%2F1nsxDCFux6klGZG6KGh4D9XX2AJcLKHDoBxkSkhNE%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ontario.ca%2Fpage%2Fcovid-19-response-framework-keeping-ontario-safe-and-open%23red&data=04%7C01%7Cjpagliar%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C130b069f873e4b731b8708d8952234bd%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637423321435346904%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=g%2F1nsxDCFux6klGZG6KGh4D9XX2AJcLKHDoBxkSkhNE%3D&reserved=0

